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The Week Ahead
$2 Tuesday
No Afternoon Bus Wednesday
Conferences Wednesday and
Thursday
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What did we do last week?
What a short week! In religion, the
students reviewed the season of Lent. In
math, the students reviewed the
distributive property and factoring. In
science, the students wrapped up their
models of seafloor spreading. In
reading, the students continued
learning from the lives of others through  
biographies. In social studies, the
students began learning about the
culture and geography of Ancient
Egypt. In writing, the students reviewed
types of sentences and where to place
commas.

Announcements and News from Miss
Trenkamp

Next week, the students will  focus on the SS lessons and vocabulary
unit that we would have focused on if we had fewer snow days this
week. With this being said, the vocab quiz originally scheduled for
2/24, has been rescheduled for 3/3.  In religion, the students will
begin learning about Moses and the plagues. In science, the
students will move on to the next unit where they will learn about
the rock cycle. In social studies, the students will learn about the
religion, math, writing system, and trade that took place in Ancient
Egypt. In reading, the students will present their book reports and
spend their final week of biographies looking at the lives of the
Saints. In math, the students will begin solving equations. In writing,
the students will begin a narrative essay (see assignment details on
google classroom). 

While the students were only together a short while this week, they
all showed a desire to improve themselves both academically and
socially. Many students are really working hard to meet their third
quarter goal which is amazing to see! I will continue working with
them to live out the classroom expectations both inside and outside
the classroom. 
 
Throughout the year, I love to support the students outside of the
classroom as well. If the students happen to have a home event for
an extra curricular, I would love to attend. Please email me
possible dates and locations as they come up!  

Blessings,

Jordan Trenkamp
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phone: 517.543.3460 

ext. 15

visit:

misstre
nkampsixthgrade.

weebly.com
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St Mary School
Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service

of Christ

Big Assignments

Spaghetti
Dinner

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No bus/lunch

Conferences

Nonuniform
virtuous student

Simple Solutions Quiz Thursday
Vocab Quiz Friday
Book Report due Friday
Narrative Essay due 3/15

$2 Tuesday

$2 Tuesday

No  afternoon 
bussing

End of q3
no bus/lunch

Happy Birthday
Alina! Three trees


